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Year-End ACV Chapter Meeting on Wednesday, November 3 

Please attend the year-end ACV Chapter Meeting as we wrap up the 2021 volleyball season.  The meeting will be held via 

WebEx on Wednesday, November 3 at 6:30 p.m.   

 

Message from Assigning Secretary 

Playoffs start Monday.  Please review the Playoff platter on the ACV website.  Also be sure and take two (2) paysheets to 

the site and follow the directions listed on the playoff platter.  Please help Janiece out by keeping your availability up to 

date through 11/10. 

 

TASO Solicitation Policy 

Now that playoffs have begun, please take time to review the TASO Solicitation Policy.  If an official is approached by a 

coach about officiating a future playoff match, TASO’s recommended response is, “Please contact our Chapter’s 

Assigning Secretary since she is the one who handles playoff requests.”   

 

Reconciling Payments 

Now that the regular season has ended, officials need to review any matches for which payment has not been received.  

For more information on missing payments, please check the ACV website.  Also, please consult with your co-official for 

the match before proceeding to reach the business office contact.   

 

Kudos to Volunteers at Breast Cancer Treatment Tournament on Saturday, October 2 

Heart-felt gratitude is extended to the following ACV officials who dedicated their time and talent at this year’s breast 

cancer treatment tournament on October 2.  ACV volunteers were Larry Friedenberg (lead official), Bob Block, BJ 

Chambers, Roger Franklin, Jesus Garcia, Andy Grantham, Doug Milner, Carri Moore, Robert Simien, Craig Sweitzer.   

 

Thank You to 2021 ACV Mentors 

The following ACV officials volunteered their time this season to mentor new and/or transfer officials:  John Arce, 

Tyrone Bethel, Bob Block, Michele Bryant, Bonnie Caddell, Tim Craft, Herman Dade, Roni Downey, Wadiht Eljuri, 

Teresa Fierro, Jesse Garcia, Wayne Jurells, Kerry Kurio, Harvey Madrigal, Stacey Myers, Bev Rea, Richard Rodriguez, 

Jim Sanso, Chez Slayton, John Smith, Rhiannon Stracener, Kathy Sullivan, Melvin Tealer, Alan Tran, Marilyn Wahl, 

Tony Weaver, Will Williams.  Thank you for being a mentor this volleyball season! 

 

Assigning Fees Due 

Please note that the due date for the final round of assigning fees is November 8.  All members will be notified via email 

upon generation of invoices.  Payments are due to Janiece Nelson.  Payments may be made via check, credit card ($2 

handling fee), Venmo or Arbiter Pay.  If using Arbiter Pay, contact Janiece for directions.  Please take time to thank 

Janiece for getting us through another COVID year.   

 

Recruiting Time 

It is now time to start recruiting for next season.  We desperately need more officials.  Please submit names of potential 

new officials to Rhiannon Stracener. 

 

2021 Elections 

Current nominations are as follow:: 

-President – Tyler Latham 

-Treasurer – Bonnie Caddell 

-ALR #1 – Doug Milner 

-ALR #3 – Chez Slayton 



Current nominations to complete the second year of a two-year term: 

-Vice-President – Rhiannon Stracener 

-Recording Secretary – Charice Hankins 

 

Please email your nominations to Philip Franco at pfreflife@aol.com if you are interested in running for a board position.  

It is still not too late to become involved. 
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